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May 3, 2016

Galion City Schools
478 Portlandway N.
Galion, Ohio 44833

Dear Superintendent James Grubb

I'am pleased to inform you that your application for the 2016-2017 Early Childhood
Education Grant has been approved for the following site:

Site Name: Galion City Preschool
Address: 478 Portlandway N., Galion, Ohio 44833
SDA Region 12

Your grant award is $48,000.00 which will fund 12 children at $4000 per child. The
following summarizes your grant award details:

Project Name: Early Childhood Education Grant
Source of fund: State GRF
Award amount: $48,000.00
Project Period: July 1, 2016- June 30, 2017
USAS Fund Number: 439

If you are unable to accept the grant award for any reason, or if you have questions,
please contact the Ohio Department of Education’s Office for Early Learning and School
Readiness as soon as possible at 614-387-2239. You will receive a follow up email in
the next several weeks with additional grant award and budget information. If you have
questions, please contact earlychildhoodeducation@education.ohio.gov.

Thank you for serving the boys and girls of Ohio.

Sincerely,

Frr e

Dr. Lonny J. Rivera
Interim Superintendent of Public Instruction

25 South Front Street (877) 644-6338
Columbus, Ohio 43215 For people who are deaf or hard of hearing,
education.ohio.gov please call Relay Ohio first at 711.



